
 

 

 

   

Re-Enrollment for 2024-2025!!! 

We are excited to announce that we are now enrolling for the school year 2024-2025! Our 

new year will begin on August 12, 2024, and end on May 15, 2025.  

We hope that your child has had a wonderful experience in attending Sallisaw Christian 

Academy this past year. This year has been full of exciting times, noisy times (recess on a rainy 

day! LOL), prayerful times (Chapel), stressful times (test day), sick days, icy days, and lots of 

learning times. 

If you would like for your child to attend next year, we are opening enrollment for present 

students and their siblings first. After that we will open enrollment for others who want to 

attend. Our enrollment will be limited by space and staff availability. 

We will be having a meeting within the next few weeks where we will share our vision, 

updated tuition rates, and any info you might need for next year. 

• To Re-Enroll a student go to the www.gradelink.com . 

• Log in using the Parent Portal log in. and password. 

• Click on the re-enroll tab and follow instructions. 

• In order to enroll a new student please go to 

https://secure.gradelink.com/3184/enrollment. 

• Create username and password, then click Register button. 

• You will receive an e-mail at the address you provided. 

• Click on the Confirm e-mail tab and it will take you back to the original page. 

• Click on Continue button to begin the enrollment for your child. 

  Thank you for your patience and also the sacrifice you make so that your 

                       children can participate in a Godly, Bible based education. 

         Principal Timothy Wood 

         559-367-5532 

         Administrator Bryan Duke 

         479-747-3850 
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